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Customer Information 

Bulletin 
17 July 2024 Issue 399 
Property Industry Cyber 
Security Forum Invite   
Last Chance! 
 

LIMITED NUMBER OF SPOTS REMAINING. DON’T MISS OUT ON 
THIS AMAZING OPPORTUNITY. RESERVE YOUR SPOT TODAY!!! 
 
The Office of the Registrar-General is thrilled to invite you to attend our upcoming Property 
Industry Cyber Security Forum tailored specifically for the property professionals. 
 
At this Forum, you will gain access to expert knowledge, practical tips, and valuable 
resources to enhance your cyber security approach. Learn how to safeguard your business, 
mitigate risks, and leverage support from federal agencies and national security offices. 
 
This forum will feature presentations from the Office of the Chief Information Security Officer, 
National Office of Cyber Security, SAPOL, Cyber Wardens Program, National Anti-Scam 
Centre, Cyber Collaboration Centre, Land Services SA, and Property Industry Cyber 
experts. 
 
This forum is open to all members of the property industry including but not limited to 
Conveyancers, Legal Practitioners, Real Estate Agents, Finance Brokers, and Surveyors. 
 
Join us on Tuesday 6 August 2024 at The Sanctuary Adelaide Zoo, for this in-person only, 
free event. 
 
To register your attendance, click on the following link to the Eventbrite page 
https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/property-industry-cyber-security-forum-tickets-
911074617707 to secure your spot today. Please RSVP by COB on Tuesday 23 July.  
 
We can't wait to see you there! 

 
Jenny Cottnam 
REGISTRAR-GENERAL 
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